
TO OUR LOYAL CUSTOMERS
   

Due to the current situation and the uncertainty 
of which products will be available for us to sell, 
we unfortunately cannot assemble our normal 

weekly ad at this time. 

We are working diligently to keep our shelves stocked 
and full during these trying times.

OUR FAMILY IS HERE 
FOR YOUR FAMILY!


